
Our Vision and Values 

Since the start of term, members of the school community have been working together to 
identify a clear statement about what we want for every child at this school based on what 
we believe in, why we have chosen this path and this school community to be a part of and 
what we feel strongly about every child experiencing throughout their journey at         
Grampound with Creed. Our vision statement has 
been chosen based on the messages in the Bible 
which can be read in Matthew 5:14 which says…. 

Next Thursday afternoon, we are dedicating time to 
launch our new school vision and values. Please 
read more about this day later in this newsletter. 

Reading Information Session for parents  

A huge thank you to the parents and carers who 
were able to attend our reading information session. We hope you found this session      
particularly useful for understanding our phonics programme and how to support your 
child’s  reading at home. If you were unable to attend yet have questions about your child’s 
reading progress, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher who will be 
more than happy to help.  

Parent Consultations 

We’ll be holding this term’s parent consultations on Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th 
October after school. If you have not yet booked your appointment, please follow this link to 
note your available time slot https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNuiwxzowOSdLtgnrV8y7LApUNUNMVE5UVks3T0RRUVhCREQ1
R1JDSlZUVC4u. Once the booking system closes on Thursday 13th October, we will       
communicate your appointment time. Appointments will be taking place in the school     
classrooms this year and we look forward to welcoming you in and sharing your child’s 
learning journey so far this academic year. 

Harvest Collective Worship  

This year, we will be gathering for Harvest Collective Worship on Thursday 13th October. 
Truro foodbank continue to support local people living in crisis. This Harvest, we would love 
to make a difference together as a community to help transform lives. Any donations of the 
items listed below would be greatly appreciated and we would be grateful if you could bring 
any donations to your classroom Thursday; some ideas include long life juice, tea, tinned 
foods, crisps, instant foods including noodles and sponge and rice puddings.  

Have a restful weekend and see you on Monday. 
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Thursday 13th October  

Our Vision and Values Day 

Since the start of term, members of the school community have been working together 
to identify a clear statement about what we want for every child at this school based 
on what we believe in, why we have chosen this path and this school community to 
be a part of and what we feel strongly about every child experiencing throughout their 
journey at Grampound with Creed. Our vision statement has been chosen based on the 
messages in the Bible which can be read in Matthew 5:14 which says…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Thursday afternoon, we are dedicating time to launch our new school vision and 
values with the children. By the end of the afternoon, we want everyone to be able to 
articulate our school vision as “Be the Light” after learning about how they are the 
light of the world through their unique skills and abilities and how they can make a 
difference by shining brightly, achieving what they wish and standing up for what 
they believe in. We would appreciate it if every child could bring something into school 
this day to share, representing how they shine either inside or outside of school. 
This could be a hobby or talent they want to share or something they feel strongly 
about making a difference about. Maybe they have a passion to raise money for     
charity or a love for reading and aspiration to become an author.  

 

The Bible talks about how no one should hide their light and we want to celebrate  
every child’s uniqueness and individuality so we’ll be using this afternoon to share 
what is special and unique about us all and what we aspire to be and do.  

Here are some ideas about what your child could bring into school;  

 A medal or certificate they’ve won for a gift, skill or hobby they have 

 Something which represents what they’d like to be when they’re older 

 A picture of someone or something they feel passionate about (maybe this person 
as shone brightly and made a difference in their lives?) 

 An object or photograph which represents how they are special and unique. 
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Please be reminded that all absences must be reported by ringing the school 
office on 01726 882644. If your child has a cough or a cold they should still 

come to school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they 
should stay at home and rest until they are well enough to return.  

Important Notice! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our  
Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are           

reminded that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS 
checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the        

responsibility of Grampound with Creed School.  

The cost for School Dinners is £2.41 which you order 
via Parentpay. If you are having problems, please 
contact the office.  

Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint 
who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email  
infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk 

Breakfast Club - 7:45am to 8:30am (£3.50) 

After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 &  

£6.50) Please book your child either on Parentpay or 
contact the school office for half an hour sessions. 

School Office - 01726 882644 

Email 
grampoundwithcreed.secretary@celticcross.education 

Website 
https://grampound-creed.eschools.co.uk/web/home  

31st Oct 2022  

24th & 25th July 2023 



If you are in need of some uniform we have a range 
of pre-loved items available for a donation. Please   
contact Mrs Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any 

items you need. 

 

Please ensure that the school is informed  before 
2.45pm if anyone other than parents are collecting 

your child/ren. 

If you have a number of people who pick up, please 
contact the office to ensure that we know who they 

are and that they have permission on that day.  





Immunisation Session - Wednesday 12th 
October - Reminder  

The School Immunisation Team will be at our 
School on 12th October, they have asked us to 
remind anyone who has not followed the link 
for this session and wishes to give consent, 

to do so before the 10th October. 

 

  

Date of Session: Wednesday 12th October 

Link: https://
www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

School Code: EE140467 

Deadline to submit: Monday 10th October, 
noon 

If you have already submitted a consent form 
then you do not need to do another one. If 

you are unsure or have any problems please 
call the School Immunisation Team on 01872 

221105 

Y6 and Reception Parents, 
 

Please find the links below to the e-booklets for this year’s Child Health Checks, 
 

Child Health Programme e-booklets (2022/23) 
Below are the official links to the digital Health Information booklets for families. These 
digital booklets contain many useful links including how to ‘opt out’ of school health 

screening. 
 

Please copy and past the links below for the relevant year group, 

 
• Reception Year: 

https://mailchi.mp/2ac4f2cab3f4/child-health-programme-health-information-reception-
22-23 

 
• Year 6: 

https://mailchi.mp/5f334c487f43/child-health-programme-health-information-y6-22-23 
 

Thank you  






